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05 June 2025 
 
 
 

Pacific North Asia Service (PNA) 
 

MV. Melanesian Chief / MV. Pacific Honour 
 

Change of Vessel Deployment 
 

 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 
Please be advised that the MV. Melanesian Chief will phase out of PNA upon completion of her 
voyage 2514N at Kaohsiung and will omit Busan. The vessel will be replaced by the MV. Pacific 
Honour which will phase into PNA service at Busan. 
 
Delays suffered on previous voyages have resulted in schedule slippage, so Pacific Honour will 
commence in Busan on voyage 2520S rather than 2517S.  
 
To ensure the Pacific Honour starts on long term schedule, the Busan date will be slightly 
advanced compared to last week’s schedule: 
 

Port  Melanesian Chief 2517S (week 22) Pacific Honour 2520S (week 23) 

Busan ETA-ETD 01 July - 02 July 2025 (now omit) 25 June - 26 June 2025 

 
 
This change will be reflected in our schedules published this week.  
 
We appreciate your continued support and look forward to working with you. Should you have 
any questions, please contact your local Swire Shipping representative. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Swire Shipping 
www.swireshipping.com 

http://www.swireshipping.com/

